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Visit our Website

Did your student graduate? No longer wish to receive this newsletter? You can unsubscribe via the link at
the very bottom of this page!

COVID-19 Updates

https://www.facebook.com/DHSGAWildcats/
https://twitter.com/DHSGAWildcats
https://www.instagram.com/DHSWildcats/
https://www.gcpsk12.org/DuluthHS
https://publish.gwinnett.k12.ga.us/gcps/myhome/public/about/content/covid-19
https://www.gcpsk12.org/cms/lib/GA02204486/Centricity/Domain/75/DLD instructions for students.mp4
https://variety.com/2020/digital/news/comcast-free-broadband-low-income-households-coronavirus-1203532765/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EHStCK_cPcqBHxOW1O9bOCSpo_KgfFrW/view
https://www.myon.com/login/index.html
https://www.duluthhigh.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=568396&type=d&pREC_ID=1065792




Good News!



Stuco will be hosting a VIRTUAL
SPIRIT WEEK starting TODAY

Monday, March 23!
Anyone can participate!

You can send in pictures via insta,



remind (@dhstuco), or email
(dhstuco@gmail.com) to have it

posted on instagram!

Please feel free to post on your
own social media as well and use

the hashtag: #oneduluth 

We can’t wait to see what y’all
send in! GO CATS

Class of 2020 News and Updates (SENIORS!)

https://www.instagram.com/dhstuco/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/oneduluth/




Class of 2020 Webpage

In The Community

https://www.gcpsk12.org/domain/10619


Counseling Office Updates



From the DHS Family Center



Our Family Center has many resources like books, study materials, games, and
activities you can check out to use at home with your child.

Need help finding materials?
Our parent support person is available to assist you.

Visit our webpage for more information!

DHS Title I and Family Center

https://www.gcpsk12.org/domain/10612

